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 Ring Road Study  
 

- D. Smyth reported that Dr. Margot Mandy and her CHEM 302 class recently 
completed a study to estimate the reduction of CO2 emissions that would result 
from returning the Ring Road to its original two-way traffic pattern. The study 
estimates that this 16.5 tonnes reduction is conservative since travel on the Ring 
Road in evenings and weekend was not included.   

- K. Aben expressed his thoughts that the report was very well done and up to par 
with a professional study on GHG emissions  

- K. Wilkening asked who had the final authority for changing the direction of Ring 
Road 

- E. Bray responded that it would be Pa
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